
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

No. 3 of 2014                                                                      6th January, 2014 
 
 
This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the 
Commission”) pursuant to sections 8, 36(c) and (d) and 229 of the Insurance 
Act, Ch. 347 (2009 Consolidated Statute Laws).   
  
The general public is hereby notified that the following insurance companies 
have ceased to carry on insurance business in The Bahamas for a period of 
more than one year: 
 

EAGLE STAR INSURANCE COMPANY LIMITED 
STEWART TITLE GUARANTY COMPANY 

  
In this regard, the companies are no longer permitted to carry on insurance 
business in The Bahamas as insurance companies. 
  
Any questions in this regard may be directed to the Superintendent of Insurance, 
in writing, at P.O. Box N-4844, Nassau, Bahamas or delivered to the Insurance 
Commission, 3rd Floor, Charlotte House, Charlotte & Shirley Streets, Nassau, 
Bahamas. The Commission may also be contacted via email at info@icb.gov.bs 
 
  

 

 

 
Signed 

Michele C. E. Fields 
Superintendent of Insurance 
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